
 
 

 

Holy Rosary Primary School 

White Hills 

Medication to be Given at School 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Should your child need to receive medication during school hours a letter signed by your doctor stating the 

medication to be given, time and dosage will be required.   

Prescription medications provided in their original pharmaceutical packaging with the dispensary label are also 

an approved authority from the Doctor. 

 

We are not able to administer any medication (including Panadol) without a Doctor’s signed instruction.   

 

Along with the signed authority from the Doctor, you will also need to sign the Medication Authority form when handing over 

your child’s medicine.  

 

All medication will be stored in the school office or sickbay and given as directed by the doctor.  

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

Paul Wilkinson (Principal) 
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2025 MEDICATION AUTHORITY FORM 
 

Name:  Class: 

  

Date to 

be given 

Medication to be 

administered 

Dose to be 

given 

Time to 

be given 

Parent’s signature 

Authorising 

Teacher’s signature 

Confirming 

medication given 

            

      

      

      

      

 


